
 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
27th September 2024                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Census - The government requests information from school on a large range of subjects 3 times per 
year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
PTFA 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
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year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
PTFA 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
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year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
PTFA 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 



 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
27th September 2024                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Census - The government requests information from school on a large range of subjects 3 times per 
year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
PTFA 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 



 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
27th September 2024                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Census - The government requests information from school on a large range of subjects 3 times per 
year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
PTFA 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 



 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
27th September 2024                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Census - The government requests information from school on a large range of subjects 3 times per 
year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
PTFA 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 



 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
27th September 2024                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Census - The government requests information from school on a large range of subjects 3 times per 
year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
PTFA 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 



 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
27th September 2024                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Census - The government requests information from school on a large range of subjects 3 times per 
year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
PTFA 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 



 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
27th September 2024                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Census - The government requests information from school on a large range of subjects 3 times per 
year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
PTFA 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 



 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
27th September 2024                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Census - The government requests information from school on a large range of subjects 3 times per 
year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
PTFA 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 



 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
27th September 2024                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Census - The government requests information from school on a large range of subjects 3 times per 
year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
PTFA 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 



 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
27th September 2024                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Census - The government requests information from school on a large range of subjects 3 times per 
year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
PTFA 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 



 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
27th September 2024                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Census - The government requests information from school on a large range of subjects 3 times per 
year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
PTFA 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 



 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
27th September 2024                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Census - The government requests information from school on a large range of subjects 3 times per 
year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
PTFA 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 



 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
27th September 2024                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Census - The government requests information from school on a large range of subjects 3 times per 
year. This information is used for many purposes including allocating funding. Autumn Census Day is on 
Thursday 3rd October this year. Please note that the funding for the Universal Infant Free School Meals is 
based on the number of meals serve on census days. We will be booking all children in Class 1 and Class 2 a 
lunch on census days. If you do not want us to book a lunch please let the office know in writing. Your child 
may bring their pack lunch and eat it as well should they wish. 
 
You should have received the proofs of your child’s photographs this week. Only one copy is printed and that 
has been sent home. If you are separated and have not received the proof please speak to your ex-partner to 
have sight of the proof and copy the reference number to order should you wish to. 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme arranges an annual visit to check height and weight of children 
in Reception and Year 6. 
Letters were sent home yesterday. The letter to parents/carers requests them to inform us by Sunday 
29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
Parents Evening (Bookings will close at start of school on Monday 7th October) 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Here are the links again:  

 Year 1 & Year 2 - https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 
 Class 3 and Class 4 - https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 

 
KS1 trip to Conkers is now on Monday 28th October (first day back after half term) 
Please can those who have not sent in their contribution please do so. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
PTFA Message – Thurlaston’s Great British Children's Bake Off... Children's baking competition.  
Cakes to be brought in by the morning of Friday 18th October 2024 ready for the cake sale in the hall at 3.30, 
on Friday 18th October 2024 after the harvest festival. Please be aware when making cakes that teachers and 
pupils have nut allergies thankyou 
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29th December 2024 if they wish to withdraw their child from the measurement programme.    
 
Reminders 
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